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Character Day Fun!!!

The Algonquin Way
The educators at Algonquin will actively commit to creating a stimulating, language-rich classroom
environment that is developmentally appropriate, implements best practices, and is differentiated to
meet the needs of every student. The classroom will capture the individuality of the whole child,
encourage students' curiosity and creativity, and prepare them for future success.

Special Thanks!!!!
Thank you to all of our parents for always willing to support Algonquin School!!! Thank you for
sending candy, and participating in Character Day!!! The parade was so much fun, the children were so
proud of their costumes!!
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Parent Teacher Conferences

Virtual Conferences
Preschool parent teacher conferences are an important part of your child's preschool experience.
When you meet with your child's teacher, you learn a lot about your little one, from his strengths and
weaknesses to how he really interacts with other kids. Meetings like these are just part of the overall,
ongoing communication you have with your child's preschool teacher. These conferences give
parents/families a chance to spend more time with the teachers focusing on just your child (vs. quick
check-ins at the beginning and end of the day). And they allow you to ask questions (unlike one-way
communication tools, such as newsletters or daily activity logs).



More Character Day Fun!!!

Think of a preschool parent-teacher conference as your eyes and ears into a world that you aren't
otherwise a part of. Follow the link below for tips in preparing for your child's parent teacher
conferences.



Algonquin's Parent Teacher conferences will be virtual this year. Please make sure you have a time
scheduled to meet with your child's teacher. Our goal is to connect with 100% of our student's parents.
We look forward to connecting with you!!!


Conference Dates:


November 4, 2021 2:00p.m.-8:00p.m.
November 5, 2021 8:15 a.m.-1:00 p.m.

Preparing for Pres… www.verywellfamily.com

https://www.verywellfamily.com/preparing-for-preschool-parentteacher-conferences-2764542
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A high-quality preschool program can build early literacy and math skills, as well as develop the social
and emotional foundation children need to persist in school. But preschoolers only receive the full
effect of these benefits if they show up for class regularly. What happens in preschool and early
education can lay the foundation for good attendance habits in kindergarten and elementary school.
We need our students at school everyday!!!! If your child is sick and need to stay home, please call our
school secretary; Mrs. Lacy at 708) 668-9202.

pdf
Early-Childhood-Educators Attendance matters.pdf

Download
224.3 KB

Save the Date!!!!

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/617c5e72ef3d7a6b730a6b5b


Holiday Program is coming; see below to view a sneak peek of

the program

3rd November 2:00 p.m. Virtual Early Childhood Network
Zoom: Meeting ID: 816 5539 6855
Passcode: 994431


5th November 8:15 a.m. Virtual Early Childhood Network
Zoom: Meeting ID: 816 9061 4593
Passcode: 288315


8th November Veteran's Day-No School
18th November 10:45 Early Release Dismissal (PM classes canceled)


19th November Family Play group (zoom link will be shared via class dojo)


24th -26th November Thanksgiving Break-Schools closed


28th November Hanukkah Begins




13th December Algonquin Presents at the School Board Meeting


December Board Meeting
Parents your help is needed!!!!! Our Algonquin students will be performing live and in person at the
Board of Education meeting December 13, 2021 at 7:00 p.m.. We want our students dressed in their



holiday gear ready to share a sneak peek of the Holiday program. Parents are welcomed to bring their
children and their cameras for a sneak peek. More information to come.


